Willoughby **Elementary** PAC

Monthly Newsletter

The latest news and updates for parents of Willoughby Elementary



Hello Willoughby Elementary Families,

Thank you for yet another fantastic school year! We've had lots of fun events and activities this year, thanks to all the volunteers who contribute their time and resources for our school community. Together, we were able to achieve some of our goals, make a difference in our children's learning environment, and make this school year extra fun. Your helps is always needed so we can continue offering the same experiences for our children. Please do not hesitate to reach out to the PAC executive team if you would like to get involved in any way.

We wish you all a happy and safe summer! We'll see you at our welcome back event in September.

-PAC Executive Team

HOW FUNDRAISING INITIATIVES

- Classroom enhancements
- Christmas hamper
- Pancake breakfast
- Movie nights
- Spring Fun Fair
- Field trip school bus
- **Learning Commons**
- Music Room ukeleles
- Way to Bee Program
- Dance program
- Popcorn machine
- TREES!





Remember to check lost

and found before the

vear ends!

THANKYOU to all the amazing parent and community volunteers this year!

June 19, 2023 (Mon)

PAC MEETING

at 7 pm in the school's learning commons

See you at last meeting of the school year!

UPCOMING DATES

June 2 Gr. 4/5 Track Meet **Treat Day Friday**

June7 K-Gr. 2 Spring Concert 1-2 pm

June 8 Gr. 3-5 Spring Concert 1-2 pm

June 9 Parent Appreciation Day

Treat Day Friday

Spirit Day: Rainbow Day

June 16 Sports Day & Hot lunch: Panago Pizza

June 23 Spirit Day: Tacky Tourist Day

June 27 Grade 5 Farewell

June 29 Last day of school

Final report card (on MyEdBC)

Sept Welcome Back Event (to be announced)

HOT LUNCH REMINDER



Jun. 16: Panago Pizza (Order by Jun. 7)

CONGRATULATIO

We are pleased to announce these parents in executive roles for the next school year:

President: Janel Viaie Vice President: Erika Mathews Secretary: Natalie Maas Treasurer: Katie Preston DPAC Rep: Sugandhi Arora Members-at-Large: Amanda Alem,

Analisa Talaban, Katrina Campbell







Willoughby Elementary PAC

Monthly Newsletter

The latest news and updates for parents of Willoughby Elementary





This fun fair could not have been successful without the help of all the parents and relatives who volunteered! From the planning stages, to facilitating on the day of, and to cleaning up after the event – we have worked together to bring the community together and make fun memories for our children and families!

THANK YOU for your time, effort, and generous donations!

Willoughby Elementary PAC



mabel's labels



Another new school year is coming up!

Get name labels from Mabels Labels while supporting Willoughby Elementary!

Order online at campaigns.mabelslabels.com and search for Willoughby Elementary PAC (Langley)

Thank you for your support!







